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Additional note (9/1/14):
In respect of the proposed disclosure of audit inspection outcomes by Audit Committees, the FRC wishes to undertake its consultation and reach conclusions on the issues before companies take action on their own account to disclose its inspection findings.  The FRC is happy to discuss this with any Audit Committee chair.
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